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10.3 REVISED 

REPORT 2 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Heritage Advisory Committee presents its second report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

HAC-0010-2021 
That the Corporate Report dated January 21, 2020 from the Commissioner of Community 
Services, entitled “Heritage Planning 2020 Year in Review,” be received for information. 
(HAC-0010-2021) 
 
HAC-0011-2021 
That the request to alter the heritage designated property at 24 John Street South as per the 
Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated January 21, 2021, be 
approved. 
(HAC-0011-2021) 
(Ward 1) 
 
HAC-0012-2021 
That the property at 5768 Ninth Line, which is listed on the City’s Heritage Register, is not 
worthy of heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s request to demolish proceed 
through the applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of 
Community Services dated January 21, 2021. 
(HAC-0012-2021) 
(Ward 10) 
 
HAC-0013-2021 
That the request to alter the heritage designated property at 6970 Second Line West as per the 
Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated January 21, 2021, be 
approved. 
(HAC-0013-2021) 
(Ward 11) 
 
  



2 
Heritage Advisory Committee                                                                          2021/02/09 
  
 
 

10.3 REVISED 

HAC-0014-2021 
1. That the request to alter the heritage designated property in the Right-of-Way along 

Mississauga Road South, south of Lakeshore Road West, as noted in the Memorandum 
entitled “Port Credit Heritage Conservation District (PCHCD) Discussion Regarding 
Mississauga Road Widening Alectra Hydro Pole Installation” dated February 5, 2021 
from RTG Systems Inc. be approved. 

2. That a third-party Arborist be retained by Brightwater Developments and agreed to by 
the Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee. 

3. That Alectra Inc. and Brightwater Developments be requested to continue collaboration 
with the Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee regarding the 
implementation of the proposed hydro poles, to facilitate direct resolution of any issues 
that may arise. 

4. That Alectra Inc. and Brightwater Developments be requested to provide a further review 
of the installed concrete hydro poles on Lake Street and John Street in the Port Credit 
Heritage Conservation District, to review the feasibility of replacing the concrete poles 
with wooden poles. 

(HAC-0014-2021) 
(Ward 1) 
 
HAC-0015-2021 
That Recommendations PCHCD-0003-2021 to PCHCD-0004-2021 inclusive contained in the 
Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Advisory Subcommittee Report 2 - 2021 dated 
February 1, 2021, be approved. 
(HAC-0015-2021) 
(Ward 1) 
 
HAC-0016-2021 
That Recommendation MVHCD-0002-2021 contained in the Meadowvale Village Heritage 
Conservation District Advisory Subcommittee Report 2 - 2021 dated February 2, 2021, be 
approved. 
(HAC-0016-2021) 
(Ward 11) 
 
HAC-0017-2021 
That the Letter dated January 7, 2021 from James Holmes, Citizen Member on behalf of 
Meadowvale Village Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee regarding 6970 Second Line 
West be received for information. 
(HAC-0017-2021) 
(Ward 11) 


